Irish Cultural Center Signs ONE Community UNITY Pledge for Businesses 

PHOENIX (February 2, 2022) – The Irish Cultural Center and McClelland Library kicked off 2022 by announcing the signing of the ONE Community UNITY Pledge for Businesses. The UNITY Pledge is a concerted effort by Arizona businesses and individuals to advance workplace equality and equal treatment for Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender (LGBTQ) individuals and their allies. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Board members, including 98-year Frank Leavy, proudly signed the pledge showing their support of the LGBTQ community at the organization’s annual gala Nov. 6. 
“We are honored and proud to join so many incredible organizations in signing the country's largest non-discrimination pledge, the One Community Unity Pledge,” said Leslie Thompson, President of the Board, Irish Cultural Center and McClelland Library. “The Irish Cultural Center and McClelland Library is open for business to ALL and welcomes everyone to join us in learning more about Irish and Celtic culture. We stand in support of our LGBTQ community members and look forward to learning about new ways we can support them."
ONE Community created the UNITY Pledge back in 2013 with a goal to grow Arizona’s economy and otherwise improve the community. So far, more than 3,000 businesses and more than 20,000 Arizonans have taken the UNITY Pledge. The largest equality pledge in the nation.
“The business community and like-minded individuals understand that if we want to compete for top talent, we must have diverse and inclusive workplaces,” said Angela Hughey, President & Founder, ONE Community. “We are thrilled to add the Irish Cultural Center to the list of businesses supporting diversity and inclusion.” 
For more information on the ONE Community UNITY Pledge go to onecommunity.co. For information on the Irish Cultural Center go to azirish.org. 
About the Irish Cultural Center 
The Irish Cultural Center (ICC) provides a comprehensive and interactive cultural and learning experience linking the people of and visitors to Arizona with the people of Ireland and other Celtic cultures. The Irish Cultural Center hopes to preserve Irish heritage and culture in Arizona while illuminating the culture of Ireland and the Irish in America. 
This helps to promote international peace, friendship and goodwill. The ICC offers programs, classes, festivals and special events including history, music, art, dance, literature, drama, crafts, language, travel, sports and traditional activities.
About ONE Community
Since our inception in 2008, ONE Community has evolved into the member-based coalition of socially responsible businesses, organizations and individuals moving diversity, inclusion, equity and equality for all Arizonans forward.  We are committed to reshaping Arizona’s image through educating, empowering and connecting our diverse LGBTQ+ and allied communities on the benefits of inclusion and its direct impact on attracting and retaining top talent and businesses—and thereby, ensuring our state’s economic sustainability.
About ONE Community Foundation
The ONE Community Foundation is committed to diversity, inclusion, equity and equality for all Arizonans.  We are committed to reshaping Arizona’s image through educating, empowering and connecting our diverse LGBTQ+ and allied communities on the benefits of respecting, protecting, and celebrating all who live in our great state. 
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